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Dear Prayer and Financial Supporters,		  APRIL 2025

We thank the Lord for leading, protecting and providing for us for the first quarter of the year.  We are grateful to 
you for your faithful prayer and financial support for our ministry.  It is always a joy to share with you what the Lord 
is doing in our ministry.

EBENEZER BAPTIST CHURCH
We are thankful to the Lord for the stability and steady growth of the church, and the participation in church 
activities by members.  The attendance of our Bible studies, prayer meetings, and Sunday evening services 
have gone down a bit.  One of the reasons is that some of our members have moved away, and can only attend 
Sunday morning services.  Also, a good percentage of our members are elderly.  With many of our people going 
on retirement, it has drastically affected the finances of the church.  Pray with us, that our people’s interest in the 
visitation and soul-winning programs in our church will be revived.

SEVENTIETH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION
On Friday, March 14, Alfred turned seventy, and on Sunday, March 16, the 
church organized a special birthday celebration for him.  Some pastors from 
sister churches attended, and it was a wonderful time of fellowship.

GOD IS ABLE PASTORAL MINISTRY (GIAPM)
The ministry was established five years ago in March, and plans are 
underway to celebrate the fifth anniversary in June, during which time we 
plan on bringing our pastors together to celebrate God’s faithfulness in 
nurturing this ministry.  We look forward to having a good time of Christian fellowship.  We would also be grateful 
for materials such as Study Bibles and other literature for our pastors to equip them to better serve their flocks.

ZION BAPTIST CHURCH
Thank you for praying with us in our search for land for the church.  We have located a plot, and negotiations are 
ongoing.  Pray that we will get a good deal, and that the needed funds will be provided by God.  Please continue 
to bear Pastor Ebenezer Opata up in your prayers, as he leads this daughter church.

SOVEREIGN GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH
We are still trusting the Lord to provide funds for the completion of the church building we have started erecting.  
Pray for Pastor Samuel Tutu-Boateng as he leads the people.  Pray also for his health.

EBENEZER BAPTIST CHRISTIAN SCHOOL
Our Christian school continues to grow numerically, and, with a new principal, discipline among staff and pupils 
is at an all-time high.  Pray for the final-year students who will be writing their national examination to qualify for 
Senior High school.  We still need desktop computers and laptops for the school’s computer laboratory.

INVITATION TO ATTEND MISSIONS’ CONFERENCE
One of our supporting churches has invited us to attend a missions’ conference in September.  Pray with us that 



we can raise funds for it, since this will afford us the opportunity to visit some of our supporting churches.  If you 
wish to help, please send your contribution to IPM Inc., designated “Asante Travel Fund”.

FAMILY
On April 11 we celebrated our 38th wedding anniversary, and we are thankful 
to God for bringing us this far.  We are trusting Him for many more happy 
years together.

Both of us have been having some health challenges of late, and we have 
been undergoing a series of tests.  Please pray for our complete healing. 

PRAYER & PRAISE
We thank God for the gradual healing and the restoration of our health.
We pray for God’s will and protection in the lives of our children.  We also pray for the salvation of souls, and the 
spiritual growth of new believers. 

Please pray for funds for us to attend the missions’ conference in September.

In His Vineyard,

Alfred and Anna Ofosu-Asante
Your missionaries in Ghana, West Africa

A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,
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International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be sure 
to include a note designating “Ofosu-Asante Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to 
contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Ofosu-Asante prayer letter” on the subject line.


